
 

Attention 4K Parents: Important 
Information…Please Read 

 
 
October 1, 2010 
 
 
Dear 4K Parents/Guardians: 
 
Friday, October 15, is our date this year for homecoming.  This date is set on our calendar 
to be a 1:20 Early Release day for our district.  Since this is the case, we will run 
Morning 4K at the regular scheduled time, but there will be NO afternoon 4K classes 
at Holland’s Hearts and Hands and at the elementary school on October 15.  Buses 
will run exactly as they would for the morning class. If you have any questions, please 
contact Mr. Becker at the elementary office. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mark Becker 
Elementary Principal  
 
 
 
 


